
HUSKER BASS CLUB MINUTES 
 

The October 2024 Meeting of the Husker Bass Club was called to order by Tom Evans 
at 7:30 p.m. as President Kenny Rowe was absent. Tim Gleason read the minutes of the 
September 2024 meeting and they were approved.  Tom Evans gave the Treasurer's 
report, as Treasurer Dean Josten was absent, noting that we have $80.00 in petty cash, 
$1881.00 in checking, $18.00 tournament fees owed, and $21.00 prepaid tournament 
fees. 
 
Tom gave out medals for past tournaments as several winners were not present for their 
awards and some medals were received late. 
 
 July tournament at Pickerel/Enemy Swim: 
 
  1st Place - Walt Jay 
  

August tournament at Ottertail North: 
 
 3rd Place - Bill Meyer 
 
September Tournament at Roy/Clear: 
  
 3rd Place - Howie Anderson 
 2nd Place - Steve Bramer 
 1st Place - Trent Reimer 

  Big Bass - Tim Gleason 
 
The following are signed up for the Bull Shoal tournament in October: 
 
 Gleason/Rowe 
 Reimer/Meyer 

 
The meeting adjourned at 7:40. 
 
 


